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Donna L. Barnett

DBarnett@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1419

F. +1.425.635.2419

September 27, 2023 

Electronically Filed  

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Puget Sound Energy Clean Energy Implementation Plan Pursuant to WAC 480-100-640  
Docket UE-210795 

Dear Acting Director Hunter: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-835, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) is seeking clarification for 
one issue contained in the Commission’s Order 10, issued in the above-referenced docket on 
September 18, 2023. Specifically, PSE is concerned that Order 10 directs PSE to assign 
participatory funding costs in part to natural gas customers. PSE considered the most efficient 
method for raising this issue and ultimately determined that a motion for clarification is the 
appropriate and most efficient process. Therefore, enclosed for filing on behalf of Puget Sound 
Energy, please find the following documents: 

1. Puget Sound Energy’s Motion for Clarification of Order 10, and

2. Certificate of Service.

Very truly yours, 

Donna L. Barnett 
DLB:aes 
Enclosures 
cc:  All Parties  
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